
 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Griffin Free Public Library will be holding a remote 
meeting on Friday, April 3, 2020 at 1:00 pm. 

 

Note: Following various orders issued by Governor Sununu based on the State of Emergency 
declared on March 13, 2020, the general public will not be able to physically attend the Board of 
Selectmen’s meeting, but can call 1-712-770-5323 and use Access Code 639411 when 
prompted to be able to listen to the meeting on any telephone 
 
 
Call to order 
 
Old business:          
Decision on how long to close the library:  per the governor’s declaration we would open again 
on Tuesday, May 5. 
Decision on paying the staff during building closure 
Decision on staff working either remotely or in library as safety permits 
 
New Business: 
Suggestion to cancel our regular April 13 meeting. 
Set date for next trustee meeting; suggestion May 1 at 1:00 pm 
 
Any other business: 
 
Opportunity for the public to speak 
 
Adjourn 


